
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear customer 

                                                     August 2021                                                 

Koyo Electronics Industries Co., Ltd 

 

                   Notice of discontinuation of                                                                  

Programmable cam   FC2 series         
 

 

We sincerely appreciate your patronage. 

 

The FC2 series you purchased has become extremely difficult to sell due to the 

discontinuation of the main parts used or the difficulty in obtaining parts. 

Therefore, we will discontinue sales depending on the model number and stock status. 

We apologize for the inconvenience.                                                    

 

 

 【Target model number】 FC2 series in general (target model numbers are as follows) 

FC2-80-C-1      

FC2-81F-C-1    

FC2-160-1     

FC2-161F-C-1   

FC2-320-1   

FC2-321F-C-1   

 

＊Unfortunately, we do not have any replacement products. 

 

Depending on the model number, it may be out of stock or in stock, so please check with 

our sales staff for details. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 


